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Traffic Management
 
Description of incident      
A near hit/potential incident occurred 
when footway resurfacing works 
were carried without adequate or 
Chapter 8 compliant traffic and 
pedestrian management. 

The site had a speed limit of 60mph 
with no pedestrian crossing point or 
an alternative footpath.  

Injury
No injuries occurred, however this could have easily resulted in a serious incident with potential damage to the operatives or a member of the public. 

· Traffic management or Pedestrian Management 
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 Why did this happen?
· The surfacing crew arrived on site without consulting the paperwork
· [bookmark: _GoBack]The crew completed the works even though they were aware of the risks of setting up on a 60mph site with no Traffic management or Pedestrian Management 
· The survey was not competed in conjunction with the Chapter 8 red book

In addition the following factors contributed to the near hit: 
· The survey was not reviewed during the programming stage prior to the gang commencing work  
· The site survey template is inadequate for traffic management exceeding a standard Give and Take layout
· The Surveyor did not hold 12d T7 training

Actions 
· No works must be started where any safety risks or concerns are present – down tools and call Report It immediately!
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· All surveys must be reviewed at
quotation stage to ensure they 
are compliant with Chapter 8 by
a competent and qualified person 
· 12d T7 training is to be carried 
out for all staff who will be 
carrying out surveys, reviewing 
surveys or putting operatives to 
work on site 
· A new traffic management 
assessment form is to be 
adopted from the ‘National 
Highways Sector Schemes’ on 
sites where Traffic Management 
over and above ‘give and take’ is
required.  
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